Crosswoods Neighborhood Association Newsletter Fall 2011



Neighborhood Yard Sale:

To be held Saturday, October 1. Ads will be placed in local newspapers, on community TV bulletin boards, and our Yard Sale Banner will be placed at Old Coach entrance.

The Fourth Annual COUP:

The annual \underline{C} rosswoods \underline{O} wners \underline{U} pdate \underline{P} arade for remodeled homes will be held on Sunday, October 16, 2011 from 2 p.m. until 5 p.m. Mark your calendars and visit the homes of neighbors listed below:

Crosswoods I:

<u>ADDRESS</u>	<u>NAME</u>	<u>IMPROVEMENTS</u>
120 Lantern Court	Scott & Raegan Hicks	Kitchen and 1st floor

Crosswoods II:

<u>ADDRESS</u>	<u>NAME</u>	<u>IMPROVEMENTS</u>
193 Old Coach	Ron & Debbie Humes	Kitchen

184 Woodwalk Court Open House Kitchen

46 Lantern Way Open House Kitchen and Bath upgrades, Media Room



Our first Crosswoods Neighborhood Potluck Picnic:

was held Saturday, June 18 at Candlewood Court, Crosswoods II with about 70 neighbors attending. The food was excellent, kids enjoyed the bouncy house, adults enjoyed cornhole games, and everyone enjoyed viewing the firetrucks provided by Jessamine County Fire Department. Photos of the picnic are posted on our website. Thanks to Andrea Plummer and Becka Vonderheide for organizing the event.

Recent Neighborhood Improvements:

- Spraymasters was contracted to repair/repaint all of our street signs.
- Kiefer's Lawnworx was contracted to replenish the mulch at all entrances.
- Neighbors Pete and Elizabeth Jagodzinski responsible for landscaping entrances.



Check Us Out Online:

Please check out our neighborhood website www.crosswoodssubdivision.com !!!!
It's filled with a lot of neighborhood and Jessamine County information. You can contact a Crosswoods Neighborhood Association Board member, look at previous newsletters and monthly CNA meeting minutes, post a classified ad (if you are a paid CNA member), locate government services or see what local events are in the near future, all from the website, to name just a few. We hope you spend a little time checking it out and benefit from what is available.

CNA 2011 Dues:



The 2011 dues are \$50. If our records indicate you have not paid, a payment slip with a pre-addressed envelope will be included with this newsletter. You may also check our website to verify if you are paid member. Remember that your dues help with improvements to our neighborhood.

A Special Thanks to these Sponsors of our Website:











Thanks to Ron Griffee, realtor, for cosponsoring this newsletter!!! Please see Ad included with this newsletter.